
 

CITY OF ATLANTA 
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
 

The Housing Commission invites the public to its 

regularly scheduled meeting on Monday, January 

8th, 2024 in-person at City Hall, location TBD from 

10:00am to 12:00pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

For questions about the meeting or for access to the meeting materials, please email 

housingcommission@atlantaga.gov. To learn more about the Housing Commission, visit 

https://www.atlantaga.gov/government/departments/city-planning/office-of-housing-community-

development/housing-commission  
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